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1 August 2023  

ASX Announcement 
 

Correction to 4Q23 Trading Update 
  

On 1 August 2023, MONEYME Limited made an announcement to ASX entitled “4Q23 Trading Update” (the 
Announcement).  
 
On page 3 of the Announcement it was stated, “As planned, an interim extension to October 2024 is in place 
for the Group’s Autopay warehouse, with good engagement from funders to support the longer term funding 
pipeline”. 
 
The reference to October 2024 was made in error. The correct statement is as follows: “As planned, an 
interim extension to October 2023 is in place for the Group’s Autopay warehouse, with good engagement 
from funders to support the longer term funding pipeline” (emphasis added). 
 
 
 
Authorised on behalf of the MONEYME Board and the Disclosure Committee by:  
 
Clayton Howes 
Managing Director & CEO 
 
 
– ENDS – 
 
 
For further information, please contact investors@moneyme.com.au  
For media enquiries, please contact media@moneyme.com.au  
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